
Letter of Intent 

FY 2024 Continuum of Care Funding 

Date: 

Arkansas Balance of State Continuum of Care 
Attn: William D. Tollett 
william.tollett@houseofhopeharrison.org

Re:  Letter of Intention to Submit  Project Application 

To Arkansas Balance of State Continuum of Care: 

This letter is written notification of our intention to submit a   project 
application in response to the upcoming HUD CoC FY24 NOFO competition.    

• The new project amount for this grant will be .

 to persons/families  This grant provides/will provide 
experiencing homelessness. 

The new funding will allow 
to continue offering housing and other services within the Arkansas Balance of State CoC.  

Sincerely, 
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